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In response to the COVID-19 pandemic, Michigan law firms have assembled multidisciplinary teams
and created resource centers to advise and update clients on overcoming business challenges, and
legal and operational planning.

 
 
 
 
 
 

While the full extent of the coronavirus’ impact has yet to be seen, legal leaders say communication is
critical, and they are providing regular updates to clients and employees as new information
develops.

Click here to read the full article.

Click here to access Butzel Long's Coronavirus (COVID-19) Resource Center


